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The meeting was called to order by President Scott Berry at Fort Walton Yacht club at 1200
hours. The Choctaw Color Guard presented the colors followed by Scott Berry leading the group
in the Pledge of Allegiance. The invocation was given by Chaplain Tom Azar.

Bill Van Hoesen gave a heart-felt memorial to our recently departed former member, Lt Col
Marie Wagner. Scott Berry thanked the 2016 Officers and Board members for their service for
the previous year. Our newest member, Major Greg Hoteling, was introduced. General Leroy
Manor officiated the installation of the 2017 Officers and Board members. Scott Berry then
presented General Manor with the new NWFMOA challenge coin.

OTHER TOPICS

Dave Parisot gave a short legislative update to the group and then held the 50/50 Scholarship
Fund raffle. Seventy dollars went to the winner and $69 was collected for the Scholarship Fund.
Dave Parisot won the raffle and donated his winnings to the Scholarship Fund. There were 54
paid attendees at the meeting. After the meeting a picture was taken of all the past NWFMOA
presidents who were in attendance.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at approximately precisely 1300
hours.

//signed//

FRED WESTFALL, Lt Col, USAF (Ret)
Secretary
NWFMOA Chapter FL 19
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